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TO:   Linda Gorton  
Mayor  

 
FROM:  Kevin Atkins  

Chief Development Officer  
 
DATE:  June 4, 2024  
 
RE:  Approve Memorandum of Agreement with the Downtown Lexington 

Management District for Office of the Fayette County Sheriff Downtown 
Patrols 

   
Request:  
Approval of a memorandum of agreement with the Downtown Lexington Management District 
(DLMD).  The agreement provides funding for additional Office of the Fayette County Sheriff 
Deputies to patrol in and around Tandy Park. 
 
 
Why are you requesting:  
The DLMD will enter into an agreement with the Office of the Fayette County Sheriff to add 
additional patrols in and around Tandy Park.  The agreement will provide for two Sheriff 
Deputies in uniform and armed Friday and Saturday nights from 11:00pm – 3:00am in and 
around Tandy Park.  The additional patrols will commence May 1, 2024 and end October 31, 
2024.  Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government matching funds will be used beginning July 
1, 2024.  
 
 
What is the cost in this budget year and future budget years?  
The cost for FY2025 is: $50,000 
The cost for future FY is:  N/A  
 
 
Are the funds budgeted?  Yes 
    Account Number: 1101-136101-0001-71253 
 
 
Director/Commissioner:  
Kevin Atkins 


